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Get the most out of your OLA membership

Problem viewing this email? Click here. 

, your membership number is .

 

Important Note about Credit Card Payments

Due to technical difficulties, we cannot currently accept payment by credit
card. 

If you wish to join/renew your membership please call us at 1-866-873-
9867. 

If you would like to register for an event/webinar, please select the "Pay
Later" option, or give us a call. 

If you have any questions please email us at info@accessola.com.

We apologize for the inconvenience and hope to be back up and running
soon.

 

Digital Skills for Youth Internship Application 

The Ontario Library Association will be administering the new Digital Skills for Youth
(DS4Y) program for publicly-funded libraries and not-for-profit library organizations
that support publicly-funded libraries across Canada. 

Digital Skills for Youth (DS4Y) connects underemployed recent post-secondary
graduates with small businesses and not-for-profit organizations where they can gain
meaningful work experience to help them transition to career-oriented employment. 

Applications for youth internships are due May 17. For more information about the
DS4Y program and how you can hire a youth intern visit their website here. 

LEARN MORE >>

Do You Have A Question About Copyright? 

Library staff protect copyright but the scope of copyright can be complex and very
situational. 

OLA offers a copyright questions program for OLA Members in partnership with the
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